Dear Students and Parents.

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! I am so excited to be your student's third grade teacher. This is my first year at Lookout Mountain, but I have been in the Washington Elementary School District for 11 years. I cannot wait to meet each and every one of you!



Please mark your calendars for the following upcoming important dates:

- July 31st: Back to School Open House from 5:00 to 6:30 PM
- August 4th: First Day of School from 8:10 AM to 3:15 PM

If you would like to take advantage of some "Back to School" sales, here is a list of some suggested donations that will be used in 3rd grade. Please feel free to bring these supplies to the Back to School Open House on Thursday, July 31st.

Back to School Supply List

- Backpack (no wheels)
- Small pencil box/pouch (needs to fit inside of your desk)
- Crayons-16 count
- #2 pencils and cap erasers- one box of each!
- Colored pencils- 16 count
- 4 glue sticks
- Student scissors
- 2-100 page composition books- with sturdy cover!
- 4 plastic (no paper please) two pocket folders (blue, red, yellow, green)
- 2 red pens
- 2 highlighters and 2 dry-erase markers (black or blue)
- 1 Jumbo box of tissue/Kleenex
- 3 containers of Clorox or Lysol cleaning wipes
- Pair of headphones-can be earbuds or over-the-ear (for Chromebooks)

I cannot wait to meet all of you at the open house or on the first day of school, at 8:10 on **August 4th!** We are going to have a fantastic year! If you need to contact me at 602-896-5956 and my email address is alexa.faught@wesdschools.org

Sincerely, Mrs. Faught